
Classroom News

3rd Grade Newsletter

Week of August 24-August 28

Thank you parents for making it a very 
successful week! We were glad to see most of 
our students online for the NWEA practice 
test. We are confident that our 3rd graders are 
ready for testing on Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thursday from 8-10am LIVE. They are 
required to log into their teacher’s ELA google 
classroom and click on the live link. Their 
teacher will walk them through steps to log on 
successfully. Please make sure they are 
getting rest and eating breakfast. 

This week, the front office will be doing 
another curriculum distribution on Monday 
and Tuesday from 8-3pm. This is extra work 
your child can do for practice but is not 
required.

              Thank you all for your patience                         
                 and flexibility. Your support is truly  
                  appreciated! 

-Mrs. Buechel

Reminders
● Arrive to class on 

time. 
● Headphones will 

help students 
stay more focus 
during learning 
time.

● Attendance is 
taken everyday 
for the previous 
day.

● Refer to the 
Parent 
Orientation 
Website for any 
online support.

● Remember to 
check your 
child’s teacher’s 
website 
information. 

Mrs. Buechel:  jbuechel@laveeneld.org  
 602-237-7040  ext: 3448
Website: https://sites.laveenschools.org/jbuechel/



NWEA Testing:
Students will be 
testing this Tuesday, 
Wednesday, and 
Thursday starting at 
8:00am-10:00am. 

During these testing 
days, students will 
have student paced 
lesson nearpods to 
complete after their 
test.

What We’re Learning Next Week

Reading: This week, students will continue 
building on the understanding of the  characters 
contribution to the sequence of events. Students 
will also use context clues to determine the 
meaning words. 

Writing: This week, students will focus on 
organizing their writing using a four square 
graphic organizer. 

Math: This week, we will continue working 
through  Chapter 2 using properties of addition 
and strategies. 

Science: This week, we will continue
 discussing sound and how sound travels 
in waves of energy.  It can be high 
pitched or low.

Quote of the week:

Mistakes are proof that you are 

trying.

 
Helpful Tips at Home: 

-Have your child read for 15-20 
minutes a day.

-Have them practice taking deep 
breaths

-Praise them for their 
hard work. 

Shout Outs!
Alexsire and 
Garcelli- for 
receiving a 
Pawsitive referral 
for accepting 
responsibility and 
completing all of 
her assignments.



Trade Book, Curriculum, and Resource 
Pick-up

Where: Cheatham front lobby
Follow the signs

Day Time

Monday, August 
24th

8:00-3:00 

Tuesday, 
August 25th

8:00-3:00

We look forward to seeing you at these times and 
giving you the resources needed for the next several 

weeks of online instruction. 
Kristi Pashley- Cheatham Principal

All 
campus 
visitors 
are 
required 
to wear 
face 
coverings
.


